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Singapore, March 5th, 1881

Messrs. Sander & Co, St. Albans – Herts.

Dear Sirs,

Your letters of January 22nd and 25th are to hand. The former covering draft on the Hong Kong and Shanghai Banking Corp. for $545.45 for which we thank you, and we have requested our agents in Manila to pay Mr. Roebelen the sum of $500.

Should at any time you require information or assistance in remitting, our friends Messrs. John Lethe & Co, 26 Cannon Street, London E.C., should doubtless be happy to render it.

Trusting that ours of the 19th has reached you,

We are dear Sirs, your obedient servants

Alm Luis & Co.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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